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Acting Principalõs Message 

Kawaha Point School 
 Phone: (07) 348 5864 

Fax: (07) 349 2581 

Email: office @kawaha-point.school.nz 

Web: www.kawaha-point.school.nz 

Tena koutou katoa, nga mihi nui kia koutou  katoa.   

Greetings Parents, Caregivers and Community members.  
 

What Have We All Been Up To? 

Kaimanga Reo held their Matariki Ball last Thursday 
evening and the atmosphere was very special. The 
piazza was transformed into a cosy and sparkling cos-
mos where all of the students showed their parents and 
whanau,what they had spent the term learning in terms 
of dance and collaboration. Later that night, there were 
squeals of excitement as the children completed a Bur-
ma trail through the dark native garden followed by a 
snuggly sleep in the classroom. It was heartening to 
meet with the many whanau who came to watch and 
share kai after the performance. Congratulations 
Kaimanga Reo -you made us all so proud! 

Some of our students, who were placed well in the in-
terschool cross country, competed in the regional cross 
country held in Tauranga. 

Today a buzzing group of students from Space 15 
have headed to our local awa to check the net they set 
yesterday in hope of catching catfish. To date we have 
caught zero catfish which I understand is a good thing 
for our side of the lake. Students from across the 
school have and will be continuing to set traps and 
check traps in the quest to collect information about our 
local awa, the Waiowhero Stream. 

Elsewhere, around the school, students are braving the 
colder days but continuing to have fun in the play-
ground and class. Bike Day Wednesday is still continu-
ing into Term 3.  

A reminder that your child can wear black trackpants 
and a black long sleeve top under their polo shirt.  

Reporting to Parents and Collaborative Sharing the 
Learning-Why and what to ask 

Student mid year progress reports will be sent home on 
tomorrow, Friday July 2nd. In these reports you will be 

provided information on your childrenôs progress so far this 
year in reading, writing and math, as well as all aspects of 
the graduate profile. You will be given a goal specific to 
your childôs next learning steps and we really hope you will 
meet with your childôs teacher to discuss the report and 
share your thoughts of the goal as well as create together 
any others that you and your child have.  

 
Lunches in Schools 

Last week I had a visitor from the Ministry of Education 
who was here to see how our lunches in schools are going 
for us. 

During that visit, I showed her our school set up, shared 
our 15 day menu and met with some of the children who 
were eating their lunch at that time.  

We are fortunate that our providers, Fat Dog Catering 
Company, are very proactive with the menu, service and 
fresh products.  

If you have feedback to give us on the school lunches, 
please let us know. 

Reminders:  

1. Please provide morning tea food from home each 
day.  

2.Please leave the cones in the drop off zone to a 
staff member to remove at 3pm 

3: Please find time to read to your children. Big or 
small, the rewards for everyone are the same! 

Thanks for all the support this week with your childôs  

education and have a great weekend!  
Nga mihi 
Nicky King  
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